
 Tobermory Harbour Authority  

 Harbour Master, Tobermory Harbour Authority  

 

Notice to Mariners 

(Temporary) 

No 2 of 2019 

Construction of Floating Pontoon 

and 

Associated Moorings 

Position  56 – 37.23 N   06 – 03.95 W 

A 90 x 4 metre extension to the existing 

Passenger Landing Pontoon at Tobermory Marina 

will be towed into position on or after 15 March 2019 

and secured to mooring blocks on the seabed. 

Diving operations will take place during construction. 

This Notice will remain valid until 30 April 2019. 

Further Information may be obtained by contacting 

Tobermory Harbour on 01688 302876 

or 

VHF Channel 68   


